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BY EMAIL  

May 15, 2023 

To:   All Parties in EB-2023-0098 
 
Re: Reply to Request for Further IR Responses  

Ontario Power Generation Inc. 
 Request for an Accounting Order Establishing a Variance Account to 

Capture the Nuclear Revenue Requirement Impact of the Overturning of  
 Bill 124  
 OEB File Number: EB-2023-0098 

The School Energy Coalition (SEC) and the Canadian Manufacturers and Exporters 
(CME) filed a letter with the OEB on May 9, 2023 requesting the OEB to require Ontario 
Power Generation (OPG) to provide further information on two topics addressed in 
OPG’s interrogatory responses which were filed on May 4, 2023. 
 
OPG filed a reply letter on May 12, 2023, which provided further information in response 
to SEC and CME’s request. 
 
The OEB has reviewed OPG’s reply letter and is satisfied that the information provided 
by OPG is adequate. 
 
The OEB will not establish additional procedural steps related to OPG’s reply letter - the 
schedule established through Procedural Order No. 1, dated March 22, 2023, remains 
unchanged. For clarity, as a next step, any written submissions by OEB staff and 
intervenors shall be filed with the OEB and served on OPG and all other parties by May 
19, 2023. 
 
DATED at Toronto, May 15, 2023 

ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD 

 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
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